Sabina

GOLD & SILVER CORP.

March 18, 2014

Sharon Ehaloak

Executive Director

Nunavut Planning Commission
P.O. Box 2101

Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0CO

RE: Digital Files for Back River Project as Related to the Draft Nunavut Land Use Plan (Draft NLUP).
Dear Ms. Ehaloak:

Sabina Gold and Silver Corp. (Sabina) is pleased to provide the accompanying digital material in the form
of shapefiles to illustrate our proposed infrastructure and potential marine and land based access
corridors. As was communicated to industry during recent Nunavut Planning Commission (NPC)
consultations in Cambridge Bay we are providing this data to ensure it is adequately included in the
Draft NLUP.

The attached shapefiles display the following:

e Each of the project development areas;

e Winter road corridors connecting the Goose Property, George Property and the Marine
Laydown Area;

e Corridor to the BIPR access;

e Corridor to the Tibbett Contwoyto Winter Road; and

e Marine shipping route from both the east and west coasts of Canada.

Sabina thanks NPC for the opportunity to share these files. Should you have any further questions
please feel free to contact the undersigned at (604) 484-8967 or mpickard@sabinagoldsilver.com.

Sincerely,

) G

Mathew Pickard
Vice President, Environment & Sustainability
Sabina Gold & Silver Corp.

Cc: Adrian Boyd, Director Policy, Nunavut Planning Commission

Mike Townsend, Land Information Technologist, Nunavut Planning Commission
Max Brownhill, Manager, Environment, Sabina Gold & Silver Corp.
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